Higgins, Catherine Mccann

From: Herb Dantzler [Herb.Dantzler@cliftoncpa.com]
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2003 10:04 AM

To: foia@sba.gov

Subject: FOIA Submission

NOTE: The person in your Office of Inspector General responsible for monitoring CPA
contractors' performance may have the most ready information for responding to the below
request.

I am seeking information on contracts with CPA firms performing financial statement audits
of entities such as those listed in OMB Bulletin 01-02. Your Administration-wide
financial statements are on this list.

I need to know:

l)the current cycle for each such contract administered by your Department [many such
contracts can be renewed annually and expire every 5 years] or, if changes are
contemplated, the anticipated cycle for the next round of contracts.

2)the expiration date for each contract.

The above information would help us better serve the federal community by knowing when to
anticipate proposals and to otherwise have the right staff available to meet your needs.

We would very much appreciate your timely consideration of this request. Please contact
me via e-mail, phone, or mail when you are ready to respond, or should you have any
guestions.

Yours truly,

Herb Dantzler, CPA, CGFM

CLIFTON GUNDERSON LLP

4041 Powder Mill Road, Suite 410
Calverton, MD 20705-3106
(301)931-2050

(301)931-1710 (fax)
herb.dantzler@cliftoncpa.com e-mail
www.cliftoncpa.com



